Jurek, Anne, Env. Health

From: Brent Wheeler <bwheeler@wheelergroupenvironmental.com>

Sent: Saturday, April 15, 2017 8:50 AM

To: Jurek, Anne, Env. Health

Cc: Mark Youngkin

Subject: RE: RO3220 Report Upload - Site Investigation Work Plan, Mercedes-Benz of Oakland,

340-29th Street, Oakland

Hi Anne,

The proposed Boring B-6 can be considered a grab groundwater sample point, located in the basement of the building.
This grab groundwater sample point is referenced as Bullet Item #7 on Page 13 of Narrative. Although “B-6"” was not
referenced, we proposed a boring at this location just in case the water level was lower than the basement slab floor at
the time of sampling, and concrete coring and hand auger drilling may be necessary to recover sample.

Please contact us with any further questions.
Thank you,

Brent

Brent A. Wheeler

Wheeler Group Environmental, LLC

369-B Third Street, Suite #221

San Rafael, CA 94901

P: 415-686-8846
Email: bwheeler@wheelergroupenvironmental.com

WHEELER GROUP

From: Jurek, Anne, Env. Health

Sent: Friday, April 14, 2017 2:32 PM

To: Brent Wheeler

Subject: RE: RO3220 Report Upload - Site Investigation Work Plan, Mercedes-Benz of Oakland, 340-29th Street, Oakland

Hi Brent,



I've reviewed the work plan and have a quick question. | notice that in Figure 3 of the site plan there is a B-6 borehole
in the southeast corner of the site that | don’t see referenced anywhere else in the report. Is that an error on the
figure? Please let me know. Thank you.

Anne Jurek, MS, California GIT 731

Professional Technical Specialist Il (Geology)

Alameda County Department of Environmental Health (ACDEH)
1131 Harbor Bay Pkwy

Alameda, CA 94501

(510) 567-6721

anne.jurek@acgov.org

From: Brent Wheeler [mailto:bwheeler@wheelergroupenvironmental.com]

Sent: Tuesday, March 21, 2017 10:19 AM

To: dehloptoxic, Env. Health <deh.loptoxic@acgov.org>

Cc: Ash Zaki <ash.zaki@euromotorsca.com>; Debbie Ruble <debbie.ruble@euromotorsca.com>; Mark Youngkin
<mark.youngkin@gmail.com>; Jurek, Anne, Env. Health <Anne.Jurek@acgov.org>

Subject: RO3220 Report Upload - Site Investigation Work Plan, Mercedes-Benz of Oakland, 340-29th Street, Oakland

On behalf of Mercedes-Benz of Oakland, Wheeler Group Environmental, LLC has uploaded a PDF copy of its March 17,
2017 Site Investigation Work Plan for the subject property to the Alameda County DEH’s FTP website. A copy has also

been uploaded to the State GeoTracker Database. We have attached a PDF copy of the Site Investigation Work Plan to
this email for client distribution.

Please contact us with any questions.

Brent A. Wheeler

Wheeler Group Environmental, LLC
369-B Third Street, Suite #221

San Rafael, CA 94901

P: 415-686-8846
Email: bwheeler@wheelergroupenvironmental.com

WHEELER GROUP



